
Anna Frost 
 

Overall, this is the direction Washington needs to go in. There are two items of concern I have,
however. The first being infrastructure—having enough charging stations around the state,
including in rural areas. Secondly, we live in a very rural area. It is common for us to travel 100
miles round trip to get groceries. We live in snow about half the year, as well. This means we park
about 1/4 mile away from our house and use a side-by-side to get to our cars. What kinds of
remedies does the State have for people like us? Are there grants to install charging stations for us
and our neighbors? Thank you for considering those living in rural areas.


